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September 14, 2021 
 
 
 
Brad Barfuss 
Energy Northwest Environmental and Regulatory Programs Manager 
P.O. Box 968, Mail Drop PE03 
Richland, WA 99352-0968 
 
RE: Notice of Temporary State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0501312 for the Energy Northwest 

Columbia Generating Station and Industrial Development Complex  
Sanitary Waste Treatment and Disposal System, Revision 1 Effective July 15, 2021 

 
Dear Mr. Barfuss: 
 
The Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council (EFSEC) issued a Notice of Temporary State Waste 
Discharge Permit No. ST0501312 for the Columbia Generating Station (CGS) and the Industrial 
Development Complex (IDC) Sanitary Waste Treatment and Disposal System. The temporary permit 
took effect July 15, 2021. The temporary permit, effective for 5 years or until a State Waste Discharge 
Permit (SWDP) is issued, contained a mistake in the effluent limitations section for Fecal Coliform. The 
revised Notice of Temporary State Waste Discharge Permit reflects the correction from # org./mL to the 
correct limitation: # of org./100mL. 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact Amy Moon at (360) 664-1362 or 
amy.moon@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amy I. Moon 
Energy Facility Site Specialist 
 
 
By Certified Mail  
 
Cc: Mary Ramos, Energy Northwest 
 Ami Kidder, EFSEC 
 Angela Zeigenfuse, ECY-HQ 
 Joseph Lippold, NWP-Richland 
 


